St. Mary's C of E Primary School 'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26



Dream, Believe, Achieve!

2nd November 2023



Dear Parents and Carers

Did you know there are more than 65 million Christmas jumpers in UK homes? Over 12 million are sold every year! Many are only worn once and nearly all Christmas jumpers contain plastic.

To help to reduce the amount of new Christmas jumpers bought each year we are taking part in the 'Big Christmas Jumper Swap!' We are collecting donations of (washed and in good condition) Christmas jumpers of any size or any Christmas clothing (children's or adult's).

On Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th November at 3.15pm we will have a stall in the playground where you can buy Christmas clothing for £1.

Please have a look around your home and bring any unwanted Christmas clothing into school by Monday 13th November.

Thank you as always for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









